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Dear Ms Foldi, 
 
Application for Planning Permit PA1900727 
346-350 Macaulay Road Kensington VIC 3031 
 
I refer to the above matter submitted to the Minister for Planning C/- Department of Environment, 
Land, Water and Planning (the Department) on 29/10/2019. 
 
Under the provisions of Section 52 of the Planning and Environment Act 1987, I require you to give 
notice of the application. 
 
To do this you must: 

1. Display two (2) copys of the enclosed public notice (Form 2) on the land on appropriate 
signboards fronting Macaulay Road and Stubbs Street, for at least 14 days and maintain them 
in good condition.  The notices must be at least A0 in size, be centrally located along the 
frontages, and be clearly visible to all passers-by. 
 

2. Send a copy of the enclosed public notice (Form 2) by means of properly addressed post to 
the owners and occupiers as identified in the attached map. Details of the relevant 
occupier/owner information have been obtained from the council and are enclosed. Please 
note that this information has been provided for the purposes of informing affected properties 
of the application, and this information has been provided only for this purpose. 
 
 

The date to be filled in on the notice must not be less than 14 days from your giving of the last of the 
notices required. 
 
As soon as you have given the last required notice, you must tell the Department in writing that you 
have met these requirements, give evidence of your action including photographs of the signs and 
provide a statutory declaration. Until you do so I will assume that the requirements have not been 
met.   
 
Once the statutory declaration has been received, a decision on the application will be made and 
you will be notified of this decision. 
  



 

 
Should you have any further queries in relation to this matter please do not hesitate to Lachlan 
Forsyth, Senior Planner - Development Approvals and Design, on 0408 643 212 or email 
lachlan.forsyth@delwp.vic.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Sue Wood 
Manager Development Approvals and Design 


